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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Moreton Methodist Church Visit 
Thursday 5th December 

 
As part of Year 2’s RE learning, Moreton Methodist Church have invited us to a ‘Meet the Characters’ 
workshop. This is an opportunity for the children to learn all about the Christmas story in an 
interactive and engaging way.  
 
This will take place on the morning of Thursday 5th December. The children will be walking to the 
church straight after registration and will return to school for their lunchtime.  Please ensure they 
wear a warm, waterproof coat. 
 
You do not need to complete a consent form for the visit to Moreton Methodist Church as you have 
already completed the ‘local school trips consent’. However it is very important that if your 
child’s medical information has changed at all, you must inform school immediately. 
 
If you have any queries at all, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss G Dalby 
KS1 Lead and Year 2 teacher 

 
 


